
TOWN OF WALTHAM
NOTICE OF HEARING FOR SUBDIVISION PERMIT

Application:# 23-02: Preliminary Plat Application submitted by 
Stephen Delphia for a 7-lot PUD subdivision located on Hidden 
Meadows Lane, Property ID 0000052029.

Application:# 22-012: Final Plat Application submitted by Tim and 
Sandra Taylor for a 3-lot subdivision located off Route 7, Property 
ID 0000012037.

The Town of Waltham Development Review Board will hold a public hearing on 
each of these applications on Monday, April 17th, 2023 at 5:30 pm at the Waltham 
Town Hall, 2053 Maple Street Extension, Waltham, Vt. A copy of the applications 
and additional information may be obtained at: Waltham Town Offices during 
regular business hours of 9:00 am to 3:00 pm Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(l)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this 
local proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal.
	 Dated at Waltham.Vermont this 20th day of March, 2023.
	 Kenneth Wheeling
	 Zoning Administrator
	 Town of Waltham, Vermont


